
 

Online Divine Principle Lectures:       1st September 

Attendance to the online Divine Principle lectures has continued to grow, having many new guests, 

reoccurring guests and 2nd gen preparing for blessing join. We are so grateful to all the members 

who are continuing their effort to witness, and for the members who are supporting this condition. 

 

WFWP Article published in Gippsland Anglican Newspaper:    8th September 

The Gippsland Anglican newspaper ran an article on the activities of Women’s Federation for World 

Peace and Unification. The article included a large picture of True Mother, a detailed a description of 

WFWP activities and mission as well as an interview with Vice President of WFWP Anne Bellavance. 

This is truly an amazing step forward in the providence of WFWP and our movement. 



 

YLCL:           15th September 

YSP Asia Pacific 2 met with Joshua Holmes, National Director of YLCL in America, to share ideas and 

collaborate. We are hoping to launch YCLC in Asia Pacific 2.  

 

Celebrating the UN Day of Peace:       18th September 

Seventy-five prominent peace activists and Ambassadors for Peace met online for two hours to 

discuss this year’s UN theme - “Recovering better for an equitable and sustainable world”. The 

overall sentiment of the conference was there can be no peace without justice and that peace builds 

prosperity. 


